

 Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

1st June 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 have been invited to Manchester's Central Library, to meet with the author, John McNally, on Tuesday 9th June 2015. We will be walking to the library, leaving school after assembly and returning for lunch.

There is no charge for this visit however there will be an opportunity on the day to buy a book by the author at £5.00.

Please sign and return the permission slip below if you give your child permission to go.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Hosson

WII 1 1055E11	11
Assistant Headteacher	
~	

Author visit at Hulme Library - 9th June 2015

Library on 9 th June 2015.			
Signed	.Parent/Carer		

I give permission for my child (name) to go to Central

















